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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:04 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Nature preservation

Our Community: A Vision for Preservation 

Please join Ryan Fretz, founder of 

Friends of Governor Dick, and the 

Campmeeting Tree Committee at 10 

a.m. at the Tabernacle on Saturday, 

September 14, for a presentation of 

“Our Community a Vision for 

Preservation“ as we talk of ways to 

preserve our birds and other natives 

through our landscape planting. 

There will be a scavenger hunt for 

children afterwards with a small prize 

for those who complete it. All are 

welcome.
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